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Hearing on Heller’s Reno ReTRAC Bill Tomorrow
Media Advisory: 
(Washington, DC) – The House Natural Resources Committee’s Subcommittee on National Parks, Forests, and Public Lands will be holding a hearing on the Reno Reversionary Interest Act (H.R. 2246), introduced by U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV).  The hearing is scheduled to be held on October 23, 2007 in Room 1334 of the Longworth House Office Building at 2:00 p.m. to 4:00pm.
What: The Subcommittee on National Parks, Forests, and Public Lands to hold a hearing on the Reno Reversionary Interest Act (H.R. 2246).
When: October 23, 2007 at 2:00 p.m.

Where: 1334 Longworth House Office Building. 

In 1866 the U.S. Government granted title to certain lands with reversionary interest to the Union Pacific Railroad to facilitate the construction of the transcontinental rail system.  The Reno Reversionary Interest Act will instruct the Secretary of the Interior to execute and file a deed release to the City of Reno along the Reno Transportation Rail Access Corridor (ReTRAC).  
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